Re. Housing Development at MN33# Holme

Dear Carol,

I reside at 9 Green Garth Holme. I have looked at the housing proposals and regard
them as somewhat surprising considering the amount of flooding that would occur at
the site. Our houses are affected already by the stream that runs through the field as
this area is a natural flood plain but to build here would exacerbate the situation both
for new housing and also for existing houses, this would be compounded by the
proposals to build by the railway line. I would object strongly on these grounds to any
development of these sites, as environmentally they would promote flooding.

yours

Ada Newell
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